Dizon Ethan Segarra
Blk 2 lot 25 Daisy Street Mimosa Subdivision
Cebu City, 6000


May 2. 2023

iPloy OPC
16th floor, One Montage, Archbishop Reyes Ave
Cebu City, 6000

Dear TL Jamie,
This may be unfortunate and maybe too sudden that I have decided to immediately resign as Posting Clerk/Specialist here in iPloy OPC on May 3 of 2023. The reason is because I have a new job that’s starting next week and would have to process the requirements as soon as possible this week. 

It definitely has been an opportunity working under your supervision for these past few months. Thank you so much for everything that you have done for me. I myself know that I haven’t been really punctual with my attendances, but you knew what was going on with me and still chose to understand situations that couldn’t even make sense as to how or why it happened. I really do appreciate it TL thank you.
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for the knowledge and experience I have gained by working here. I am very grateful for the time I have spent on our team and the professional relationships I’ve built. It has been a pleasure working with you and the team for the past 3 years and 8 months.

With everything that’s been said, please accept this immediate resignation letter of mine as Posting Clerk/Specialist here in iPloy OPC effective tomorrow May 3 of 2023. 

I will surely miss every one of you guys and the relationships that I have built but I’m pretty sure we’ll see each other around.

Sincerely,
Dizon Ethan Segarra
Ethan Dizon
Cash Posting (South)
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